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Outstanding Emergency Medicine Resident of the Year Award presented at 
Emergency Medicine Forum to 
Katherine H. Buck, MD 

 
Columbus, OH—The Ohio Chapter of the American College of Emergency Physicians, 
(Ohio ACEP) is pleased to announce that the recipient of the 2018 Outstanding 
Emergency Medicine Resident of the Year Award is Katherine H. Buck, MD, 
exceptional resident physician, mentor, and academician. 
 

The Outstanding Emergency Medicine Resident of the Year Award was established to 
recognize a resident of outstanding merit who exhibits exemplary clinical promise, 
leadership, and commitment to their patients and emergency medicine. 
 

Dr. Katherine (Katie) Buck, a second-year resident at The Ohio State University 
Department of Emergency Medicine, epitomizes the qualities this award was created 
to celebrate. She regularly demonstrates an unyielding dedication to education, 
excellence in clinical work, and quality patient care. Dr. Buck has easily gained the 
trust and respect of her teammates, including fellow physicians, nurses, and 
emergency department staff.  
 

She is also committed to her fellow residents, having served on the program’s 
Residency Wellness and PGY-1 Orientation Committees. Working with the Tiered Mentorship Program for OSU 
Medical Students as well as the MEDPATH Post-Baccalaureate Program, Dr. Buck enthusiastically serves as a 
mentor and a role model to aspiring and new physicians. Dr. Buck will be one of the program’s Chief Residents 
beginning this summer and has given more than ten lectures to residents and medical students in 2018. 
 

As a medical student and now as a resident, Dr. Buck has been active in national emergency medicine 
organizations. She served as a Medical Student Ambassador to the Society for Academic Emergency Medicine 
(SAEM) and is currently a member of SAEM’s Resident and Medical Student Committee (RAMS). Her academic and 
clinical interest in improving acute care for older adults has also served her well as Resident Representative to the 
Academy of Geriatric Emergency Medicine (AGEM).  
 

In their award nomination letter, Dr. Buck’s OSU Department of Emergency Medicine colleagues, Drs. Daniel 
Martin (Vice Chair of Education), Sorabh Khandelwal (Program Director), and Jennifer Frey (Clinical Research 
Director), praised her as a remarkable resident physician and an emerging leader in her field “who never gives 
anything less than her very best of herself to her patients and teammates.” 
 

The Outstanding Emergency Medicine Resident of the Year Award will be presented to Dr. Buck on April 26, 2018, 
at the Emergency Medicine Forum. Ohio ACEP congratulates Dr. Katie Buck for her well-deserved accolade!  
 

### 
 

Ohio ACEP is a state medical specialty society representing emergency medicine physicians with more than 1,500 
members. For more than 40 years, Ohio ACEP has served the state’s emergency physicians through tireless 
advocacy, nationally-recognized continuing medical education, and physician leadership development. 
 

Further information: Justin Spicer, 614-582-0770, jspicer@ohacep.org.  
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